Carlson, Joni (UTC)

From: Sherri Dunn [beachdunns@comcast.net]‘

Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2008 12:08 PM
To: ) UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # UT-073014

To: Carol J. Washburn
Subject: Rule making for Telecommunications line extension

This letter is being sent so that it can go on record to be reviewed for you rule
making on docket #UT-073014. I am currently building a home in Lilliwaup Washington. My’
address is 604 N. Trition Heights Rd. Lilliwaup, Wa. 98555, Myself and other neighbors in
this development have tried to get phone service to our homes. The closest service is
being provided by Quest and they are at the bottom of our road. We live in an area where
our cell phone service is unreliable. THis is of great concern especially in an emergency
situation. We hope that you can help us in this matter as noone will step up to the plate
and give us service. We have a means of digging our own trench and labor available by
neighbors in our area. Please get this letter on record before your rule making.

Sincerely,

Sherri Dunn

604 Trition Heights Rd.
LIlliwaup, Wa 98555

360-638-0094 ° home phone.
We currently reside at 7224 N. E. Twin Spits Rd.

Hansville, Wa 98340 if you need to respond via mail. But otherwise
please respond via e-mail that this was received and recorded




